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Teachers' Conference 2013 
 

More than 50 faculty members and guests attended the Teachers' Conference on 23 

November 2013 at the HKIAAT auditorium. This annual event is a platform for faculty 

members to understand the recent developments of HKIAAT, to enhance their technical skills 

and to provide a platform for networking and sharing of expertise. We would like to thank Mr. 

Philip Hung and Mr. Nelson Lam for devoting their valuable time in delivering insightful 

presentations and making this event a tremendous success. 

 

This year, we are honoured to have 43 faculty members from 25 institutions having agreed to 

become AAT Advisors (click here for the full list). At the Conference, Professor Stella Cho, 

President of HKIAAT, expressed her sincere gratitude to faculty members and AAT Advisors 

for their endeavours over the years. The AAT Advisors have played an important role in 

serving as a counsellor to students on AAT matters, and have worked closely with us in 

offering support to students.  

 

Professor Stella Cho, President of HKIAAT, 

expresses her sincere thanks to the support of co-

workers from different institutes. 

 

Mr. Philip Hung, Director of Tax Services, 

PricewaterhouseCoopers, delivers a presentation 

on "Tax audit and investigation in Hong Kong". 

Mr. Nelson Lam shares with faculty members the 

"HKFRS Update 2013". 

Dr. Chan Cheuk Hay, Vice-President of HKIAAT, 

thanks the speakers for their informative technical 

seminars in his closing remarks. 

 

http://www.hkiaat.org/e-newsletter/Dec-13/AAT_advisor.pdf

